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PQ 32826/20 * To ask the Minister for Health the capital projects underway and planned by 

county undertaken by his Department or the HSE in tabular form; the cost to this point and 

budget; the timeline for delivery; the current stage of the project; and if he will make a statement 

on the matter. -David Cullinane 

 

Dear Deputy Cullinane, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

The HSE has developed a draft Capital Plan for 2021 having regard to the available funding, the number 

of large national capital projects currently underway, and the cashflow requirements and priorities 

attaching to each project.  All projects are considered as part of this process.  

The Capital Plan 2021 is currently being considered by the Board of the HSE and will be submitted to 

the Department of Health for approval in conjunction with Service Plan 2021. Details of all projects, 

planned and underway, will be available following approval of 2021 Capital Plan. 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jim Curran 

National Director, Estates   


